
 

Help Shape our Parish Life  
Run for Parish Council! 

 
Do you hear the call to help shape the future of our parish? 
Would you like an opportunity to better know your fellow parishioners, 

as well the priests, deacons, and staff who serve the Cathedral? 
Want to contribute or build up your experience in program and volunteer, 

management, marketing, and hospitality?  
 

Here’s your chance! 
The St. Matthew’s Parish Pastoral Council has nine vacancies for its 2016 election, 
with terms beginning in December.  Your parish needs you! 
 
What is the Parish Pastoral Council? 

The Council is a diverse group of parishioners who advise Msgr. Jameson and 
assist in developing programs to enhance our parish life.  Learn more at 
www.stmatthewscathedral.org/about/parish-council.  

 
Interested? 

To be considered as a candidate or for more information, please e-mail your 
contact information and a little about yourself to stmatthewsppc@gmail.com  
or call Dan Evans, Election Chairman, at (202) 347-3215 by September 16.  

 We look forward to hearing from you by September 16! 
 


